
Dear Union County College Community, 
 
I hope you all are doing well.  
I will continue to note new information in RED below.  
 
Jack Kent Cooke Foundation Scholar 
I am proud to announce that Union student Kamilla Kocsis has been named a Jack Kent Cooke 
Foundation Undergraduate Transfer Scholar. This prestigious award includes up to $40,000 per year in 
financial support to attend a four-year college or university. Kamilla is an American Honors student, a 
member of PTK, and the Cranford Senator with SGA. We are proud of Kamilla’s accomplishments and 
glad to receive this good news. 
 
Laptop Loaner Program 
As a reminder, if you do not have a device at home on which to do your schoolwork, we have a laptop 
loaner program. Please call 908-709-7000 if you need a device. 
 
Register for Summer Online 
Summer registration is open, and we’ve waived online course fees this summer. Login to Self-Service to 
register. The payment date for Summer I has been extended to May 14. Register now, pay later. Take 
advantage of a summer at home and get that much closer to graduation!  
 
Fall Registration is OPEN 
All fulltime students this fall will receive a brand new laptop included in your tuition and fees. Register 
for your fall classes and make your ideal schedule now. The payment date is not until August 6. Login 
to Self-Service to register. Search for fall courses here. 
 
Student Needs 
If you have any basic needs issues: internet, food, or anything else, please contact our social worker 
LeeAnn Trott at leeann.trott@ucc.edu or 908-591-8408. 
If you require any other assistance, please call 908-709-7000. This line is being monitored by staff 
Monday through Friday from 8am-5:15pm. If your call is not answered, please leave a brief voicemail 
with your name and phone number and your call will be returned.   
 
Employees 
We are here to help. If you or your family is having difficulty, please contact Karlene Rambaran in HR at 
908-709-7144. 
If your status changes because of the COVID-19 epidemic, you can enroll, discontinue or change 
contribution amounts to your Health and/or Dependent Care Flexible Spending Accounts (FSAs). Please 
call Bridgett Kelly in HR at 908-709-7148 for additional information. 
 
Take care of yourself.  
 
Sincerely, 
Dr. Margaret M. McMenamin 
President 
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